Abuse on the Portal
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The Ledbury Community Portal is currently being targeted by at least one individual who is
attempting to leave extremely abusive comments about other Ledbury Community Portal users.

This behaviour is against the rules of the Portal and will not be tolerated. The user's details and
comments will be passed on to the relevant authorities as will any other user who attempts to
use the Ledbury Community Portal to abuse or harrass other people.

Comments have been temporarily disabled on the Portal, until this situation has been rectified.




